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Brethren and our Masonic Family, 

 

First of all I am hoping that all of you as well as your loved ones 

are in good health and spirit. 

It’s very unfortunate that after things were getting better with the 

corona-virus, last month another surge of the virus brought us back 

to the previous level. 

I am really looking forward the time to be back to normal, and 

spent quality time with our family, friends and our Masonic 

Brothers and Sisters. 

In the mean time, the Hall Association and Stated meetings are still 

done on-line using the zoom application.  

I was very pleased again to see our Officers and quite many 

members of our lodge joint our virtual Stated meeting. 

 

Our next virtual on-line video conference Hall Association meeting 

has been scheduled for Monday, August 03
rd

, at 7 pm. 

The meeting ID is: 748 876 6741 – no password is needed.     

 

Our next virtual on-line video conference Stated meeting has been 

scheduled for Thursday, August 13
th

, at 7 pm. 

The meeting ID is: 748 876 6741 – no password is needed.  All 

Brother Masons are welcomed.   

 

You can be connected using a computer, laptop, pad or a smart 

phone. 

Just download and install the free Zoom application on your device. 

All Officers are required to be connected, but any Brother Mason, is 

welcomed and encouraged to be connected as well... Looking 

forward to see you on-line that day.  

 

From the East 
Joseph Patronas 

Worshipful Master 
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For Distressed Worthy Brother Relief Fund Program:  To 

access this financial support please call the Masonic Assistance 

Line (888-466-3642) or apply online at: 

http://masonichome.org/our-campuses/become-a-

resident/information-request-form/.  

Tell Us About Your Member Experience and Be Entered to 

Win a Gift Card 

From: Allan L. Casalou, Grand Secretary 

As a member of the Masons of California, your opinions are very 

important to us. To help shape the future of our fraternity, we are 

conducting research to learn more about the membership 

experience across the state. We would love to hear your opinions in 

this 15-minute survey that will help in our strategic planning.  

Your responses will be combined with those of others and will 

remain anonymous and confidential. We will share our findings 

with the fraternity later this year.   

To take the survey: 
https://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/5684073/Masons-of-CA-

Member-Survey? 

If you complete the survey, as a token of our appreciation, you will 

be entered in our sweepstakes to receive a small gift: 

 Two Amazon gift cards of $100 (win 1 of 2) 

 Five Amazon gift cards of $50 (win 1 of 5) 

 Ten Amazon of $20 (win 1 of 10) 
Thank you in advance for providing valuable feedback as we strive 

to make your experience with Masons of California even better! 

To qualify for the sweepstakes, please complete the survey no later 

than September 1, 2020 to make sure your name is entered into the 

2020 Masons of California Market Research Survey Sweepstakes.   

 

For this and any previews Trestleboard as well as any new or 

updated information, please visit our Trestleboard in our website at 

gtn273.com 

 

Sincerely and Fraternally 

Joseph Patronas, PM 

Worshipful Master 
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